
August 7, 1969 
 
The town board met at the town hall.   

 
A delegation from Bloomington J.C.’s asked for a beer permit for their planned parachute 
drop at Airlake.   
 

The town board voted no. 
 
Spraying roads was discussed.  It was decided to spray a few brushy roads to see how it 
worked out. 

 
Board was to meet at Lakeville August 19. 
 
Fredrickson junk yard was to be brought up at annual meeting. 

 
H.O. Leine 

Clerk 


